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STATEMENT BY THE PRI MINISTER, RT.JION. R.G, MENZINS

The Prime Minister has sent the following
message to Mr, Nehru through tue Lustralian High

Commission in New PDelni -

"We would like you to know of
our sympathy and support in tne difficult
situation on vour ncrthern frontierc. The
Australian Government has the greatest
respect for the independent and courageous
‘ ‘ stand which the Indian Covernment and pecople

are taking in the face of new acts of
provocation thresztening Indian territorial
integrity."

CANBERRA,
28th October, 1952,




